
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

SATS WEEK 

 

As you are aware, Year 6 will be taking their SATs next week.  We are proud of how hard 

they have worked this year.  It is very important that all children attend every day. 

 

We would like to invite all the Year 6 children to have breakfast together with staff every 

morning next week.  Cereal, toast and fruit juice (and maybe something a little more exciting 

on Friday) will be served from 8.15 – 8.35 a.m.  All Year 6 children are invited as our guests!! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary 

and Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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